
 

 

 

 

Do you say scone or scone? 
 

We decided that it should be scone (with the split digraph) as this is what 

we have been learning in our phonics lessons. 
 

 

We tasted lots of different 

ingredients before we decided which 
flavours we were going to add.  

 
Some of us liked all of the flavours, 

some of us none! 

We learnt how to use the claw and bridge method of cutting with a knife. 

We were very careful and still have all our fingers left!  

  
In Computing, we designed our packaging logos. We needed to include 

all the ingredients on our packaging, just in case someone had an allergy. 



     
Our Parents and Carers came to taste our final product. They evaluated 

it and decided how much they were prepared to pay for our scones. 

   
Thank you for coming to taste our scones. Maybe next year we will set 

up our own restaurant. Move over Delia! 

 
 


